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Client Advisory 

September 8, 2021 

Industrial Action - Patrick Terminals, Fremantle  

Dear Valued Customer, 
 
C.H. Robinson has received notification from Patrick Terminals, Fremantle in relation to Protected Industrial Action 
(PIA) by the Maritime Union of Australia (MUA).  
 
Patrick Terminals - Fremantle  

• A stoppage of work of 24 hours duration commencing at 0700hrs on Friday, September 10, 2021. This 
action is in addition to the current ban on the allocation of employees during certain roster phases and will 
continue to limit the availability of labour to conduct stevedoring and road operations. 
 

Our teams will continue to monitor the situation, provide updates, and manage through the associated challenges to 
the best of our ability, minimising the impact to your supply chain. 
 
Thank you for being our Valued Customer. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the notice held within, 
please contact your Key Account Manager or a C.H. Robinson representative. 
 
Sincerely,  
C.H. Robinson. 

 
 

 


